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October 2023

Dear Amir Gohar (President ) and the Egyptian Society of Landscape Architecture (ESLA)

Official confirmation of your Category A Membership of IFLA

| am writing on behalf of IFLA following your application to join our organisation as a Category A
Member.

As you know this process involves you providing our Professional Practice and Policy Regional Chair
a completed application form, your Constitution (or Statutes, Articles of Association, etc.), By-laws
(or Regulations) and a certificate to have been legally registered in its own country.

Your application was submitted for official ratification at our recent World Council based on the
recommendation of the PPP Committee. | am delighted to confirm that in our meeting 25th
September 2023 in Nairobi the Egyptian Society of Landscape Architecture was confirmed as a
Category A Member of IFLA. | believe Jala was able to pass on your membership certificate directly.

| enclose a copy of our By- Laws which explains the rights and role of Category A members of IFLA,
including, importantly, your voting rights on single vote matters presented at the World Council
meetings (in accordance with the financial restrictions within these by-laws). The IFLA secretariat
stands ready to assist your association with settling in to the organisation, they will be in touch
soon with some practical details.

For now though however | would like end with the warmest of welcome to the IFLA Family — you
join 78 other Category A members across the world — at an important time for our profession
globally — we look forward to working together to achieve our shared aims.

Yours Sincerely

Bruno Marques, IFLA President

INTERNATIONAL FEDERATION OF LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTS (IFLA)

10 Rue De Marechal Joffre, 78000 Versailles, France. www.iflaworld.org






